
Subject: SB 442 and 895 

 
 

Hello, my name is Kira Belan and I am a mother of two. Ever since the beginning of my fist pregnancy I 

have spent a lot of time researching and striving to make the healthiest decisions for my family from 

birth to diet healthcare, vaccines, etc. The fact that all of my hard work is potentially 

being jeopardized by SR-442-3 is very disturbing and upsetting. I feel like it is not as much 

about whether or not we choose to vaccinate, but that we are able to do the research and be given all of 

the information and then make an educated decision on what is best for our child. This bill 

takes my choice out of the matter and puts it in the hands of the government; someone who knows 

nothing about my child, their sensitivities, strengths, family history and overall health. This bill takes 

away our basic human and civil rights and what this country was founded on. I urge you to please oppose 

SB 985 and SB-442-3.  
 

Please let me know what your standpoint is on this bill and how you will vote.  

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Sincerly, 

 
Kira Belan 

 


